
   

To:  AMRA Members 

From: AMRA Leadership 

Date: April 13th 2020 

RE:  May 24th Event 

The AMRA event scheduled for May 24th in Prescott Valley AZ has been postponed. 

The hosting club (PTR) has been in constant communication with the property owners and the 
city of Prescott Valley. 

In speaking with PTR President Barrett Johnson, he’s optimistic that the event can be held 
later this year. 

This has been a trying time for all of us; we all miss our racing families. 

We would like all of our racing members and families to continue social distancing, frequent 
hand washing, use of hand sanitizer and overall hygiene.  

AMRA’s goal is to provide a safe environment for our events, not only for our riders but for 
riders’ families, hosting clubs and AMRA officials. 

AMRA and the clubs will continue to monitor developments surrounding COVID-19. 

  

Sincerely, 

Bob Russell 
AMRA - President


